
 

Do you know how to keep your children 

safe online? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul will be offering support, advice 

and information on: 

The online world and safety, raise 

awareness of the issues that children 

and young people face online today, privacy 

settings and a question/answer session.  

Respect for All. Learners for Life 

A workshop for Parents/Carers led by Online 

Safety lead, Senior School Improvement 

Officer  

Paul Bradshaw. 

Thursday 4th February  

9:00am  

Infant Hall 


